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Madison- State Representative Don pridemore (R-Erin) has filed papers to form a committee to
explore to possibility of running for the position of DPI Superintendant this coming spring.

“The status quo is simply not working. After spending billions of dollars on education in Wisconsin, we
have not moved the needle a bit. I believe it's time for a fresh set of ideas”, Pridemore said. “Our
children’s education has suffered as a result and I believe it’s time to change that.” Pridemore added.

Pridemore went on to say that he expects to reach a decision on the race very soon.
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